SUMMARY OF MEETING
CONVERSATION WITH KARL RABAGO
KANSAS CITY MARRIOTT HOTEL, KANSAS CITY, MO
FRIDAY, JANUARY 31, 2014
3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

On Friday, January 31, 2014, a meeting discussing the value that solar can bring to the grid and how utilities can attribute that to their solar generating customers. Those attending from the Missouri Public Service Commission included Commission Chairman Robert Kenney, and MPSC Staff members Natelle Dietrich and Claire Eubanks participated by phone. Lewis Mills of the Office of Public Counsel also attended the meeting.

Those participating from Missouri Solar Energy Industries Association (MOSEIA) included Executive Director Heidi Schoen, Steve Carroll of Carroll & Associates, and Wendy Shoemyer of Hagan & Maxwell.

All participants were welcomed and a presentation on the Value of Solar model was given. That presentation is attached. 

